THE UNIVERSITY OF IOWA

IOWA CITY, IOWA 52240

DIVISION OF MATHEMATICAL SCIENCES

Department of Computer Science Februar 1971
Department of Mathematics ary 22, 197

Department of Statistics

Professor B. E. Gillam
Mathematics Department
Drake University

Des Moines, Towa 50311

Dear Professor Gillam:

I am enclosing a copy of the program for our spring meeting
and a copy of the questionnaire to be enclosed with your letter.
I hope you will indicate in your letter that the members have
the option of completing the questionnaire and returning it by
mail or bringing it with them to the meeting and completing it
after the panel discussion. I also hope you will indicate that
the latter option is preferable.

Sincerely,

Tim Robertson

Associate Professor
Department of Statistics
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